
 
 

 
May 30, 2025 
 
 
The Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario                                 Delivered by email 
Premier’s Office, Room 281                                                                premier@ontario.ca 
Legislative Building, Queen’s Park 
Toronto, ON M7A 1A1  
 
Dear Mr. Premier:  
 
Re:   Town of Whitchurch-Stouffville Council Resolution of May 7, 2025, Re:  

Correspondence from York Region, re: Provincial Funding Shortfall of 
Human and Health Programs and Services 
 

Please be advised that this matter was considered by Council at its meeting held on 
May 7, 2025, and Council passed the following resolution: 

That Council receive and endorse the correspondence from York Region, re: Provincial 

Funding Shortfall of Human and Health Programs and Services as attached.  

Davneet Sandhu 

Davneet Sandhu  
Council/Committee Coordinator 
 
Copy:  Hon. Paul Calanda, Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing 
           Hon. Natalia Kusendova-Bashta, Minister of Long-Term Care  
           Hon. Sylvia Jones, Minister of Health 
           All York Region MPP’s 

All Ontario municipalities 
  

mailto:premier@ontario.ca





